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On Seesaw this week…

Happy Diwali!

Shining Stars! 
Michael 

Izzy 
Priansh 
Isabella

The children have loved learning about the religious 
festival of Diwali this week. They enjoyed crushing 
chalk and mixing it with water to create their own 
paint. They then used this to paint special Rangoli 
patterns on the ground outside. We learnt that 
Diwali is a festival of light and that houses 
are often decorated with special lamps 
called Divas. The children enjoyed 
m a k i n g t h e i r ow n D i v a s o u t o f 
playdough. We would like to wish all of 
our families who are celebrating, a very 
happy Diwali!

We would love to see photographs of any special occasions that are 
celebrated at home: e.g. birthdays, religious festivals. You could also 
share photographs of achievements you have celebrated e.g. 
swimming badges, sports medals or certificates. 

We would also love to see photographs from your weekend - 
especially if you visit a bonfire/firework display! 

A request…
Next week we will be learning about special occasions and 
we will be setting up a special birthday party role play 
area!  

If you have any old birthday banners, balloons, party hats, party 
plates/cups, table cloths etc. then we would really appreciate any 

Board games
In maths this week, we have been playing games 
that involve rolling a dice and moving a counter 
along a track. It would be great for children to 
practice playing games like this at home to help 
with turn taking and building maths skills 
such as subitising.  


